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Pinehurst Medical Clinic
Department of Dermatology
205 Page Road

Pinehurst, NC 28374

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is in regards to my patient, Dennis Ray Stone (DOB 2/17/1960). He has been found to have
multiple keratotic like papules on his hands and feet over the past few years. This finding has been
associated with chronic low level arsenic poisoning which can seep into ground water. [ was hoping he
would be able to have his well water tested for this potential contaminant. Please call our office if you
have any questions at 910-235-3330. '

Thank you,
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Natalie Davies, MD
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